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  Members Present: Glenn French 

     Dilip Jain 

     Jamie Terry, Board of Health Agent 

 

 

The Board of Health met on Wednesday, August 11, 2010, in Conference Room B of the 

Northborough Town offices. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairman 

Glenn French. The minutes from the June 14, 2010 meeting were approved as read. 

 

Mark Farrell of Green Hill Engineering appeared before the Board tonight regarding 

property located at 25 Colby Street. The current septic system is in need of repair and 

they are seeking a variance from Title 5 Regulations; offset to foundation (20’ required, 

15’ provided). Chairman Glenn French made a motion to grant the requested variance, 

Dilip Jain seconded. Ms. Terry issued the Sewage Disposal Works Construction Permit 

and Mark Farrell was given his copy of the permit.  

 

Ms. Terry showed the Board a certificate of appreciation that was received for the H1N1 

vaccination clinics that were held throughout town during 2009-2010.   

 

Ms. Terry and the Board discussed recent food inspections that were performed. Ms. 

Terry reported some outstanding issues with a cooling unit & dishwasher at Giuseppe’s 

Grille. No other outstanding issues were reported at this time.  

 

Ms. Terry and the Board reviewed the proposed changes of the local septic regulations 

that have been drafted. Ms. Terry will send the proposed changes to Town Counsel for 

review.   

 

Ms. Terry and the Board discussed the possibility of moving Board of Health meetings 

from Wednesday evenings at 7:00 PM to Tuesday evenings at 6:00 PM. 

 

The next Board of Health meeting was tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, September 7, 

2010, at 6:00 PM.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Sarah Roach 

 


